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Dear Colleague, 
 
 
Key Worker Status  
 
 
Thank you for your work in contributing to the NHS Education for Scotland response to the COVID-19 
pandemic by undertaking key duties that will support our community and our health and care service at 
this time. 

The role you are providing is a vital part of the overall response and we appreciate your efforts. The 
Scottish Government has set out the details of Key Workers involved in responding to the emergency, and 
all NHS staff fall into priority group 1A.  

This letter is provided as confirmation of your status as undertaking a key duty and you are requested to 
carry this letter with you at all times when undertaking such duties and produce it on request, together 
with your NHS Education for Scotland Identity pass.  

Please stay up to date with the most recent information on coronavirus by visiting the NHS Inform website: 
https://www.nhsinform.scot/illnesses-and-conditions/infections-and-poisoning/coronavirus-covid-19   

 

With best wishes, 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Professor D Stewart Irvine, BSc, MD, FRCOG, FRCSE, FRCPE 

Chief Executive 

NHS Education for Scotland 

https://www.nhsinform.scot/illnesses-and-conditions/infections-and-poisoning/coronavirus-covid-19


   
 

   
 

 


